


29/06/2018 

 

The Assistant General Manager, Listing Compliance 
BSE Limited/ BSE Listing Centre 
Scrip Code No: 500109 
 

The Compliance & Listing Department 
National Stock Exchange of India Limited/ NEAPS 
Symbol: MRPL, Series: EQ 
 

Dear Sir, 

Subject: Intimation under Regulation 29 of SEBI Listing Regulations 2015. 

In continuation to our letter dated 10/04/2018 and pursuant to Regulation 29 of SEBI Listing 

Regulations 2015, we would like to inform that the meeting of the Board of Directors of the 

Company has been scheduled for 2nd July, 2018 to recommend a proposal for preferential 

issue of shares to enhance public shareholding upto 25% as per SEBI directives, to the 

shareholders in the ensuing AGM. 

Kindly take this information on record. 

Thanking you, 
 
Yours faithfully, 
For Mangalore Refinery and Petrochemicals Limited  
 
 
Sd/- 
Dinesh Mishra  
Company Secretary 
 

 

 


